
 
 
 
 
 
 

007/CERT/9771/2021 

 
NOTICE OF RENEWAL 
 
 
Section 226 
  

 
Pursuant to the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 

 
 

Joan Josep Farras I Cano 
 
 
 
 

Subject to the requirements of the Act relating to fees, and to the provisions of the 

Act relating to the suspension and cancellation of manager’s certificates, unless 

again renewed, this certificate expires at the close of: 

 

 

 

 

This certificate expires at the close of: 26 July 2025 
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                     
 
 
 

 Dated at Auckland on 4 July 2022 
 

 
 .......................................  
Secretary, Auckland District Licensing Committee       52000318876 
         



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
4 July 2022 
 

Transaction No. 52000318876 
(Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
 
Joan Josep Farras I Cano 
PO Box 39395  
HOWICK 
AUCKLAND 2145 
 
 
 
 
Renewal Manager’s Certificate Application – Joan Josep Farras I Cano 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 

The Auckland District Licensing Committee has granted your application. A copy of the 

decision, the certificate and any reports filed are enclosed. 

 

Please note the following: 

 

• The certificate must be renewed in accordance with the relevant sections of the Act. 

Please familiarise yourself with sections 223 through to 228 of the Sale and Supply of 

Alcohol Act 2012. This can be found at www.legislation.govt.nz 

• The certificate holder must notify an address for service in accordance with section 

68 of the Act. 

• Licensees must appoint managers in accordance with subpart 7 of the Act as well as 

notifying and keeping a record of managers in accordance with sections 231 and 232 

of the Act. 

• Your full name must be displayed when you are the manager on duty. 

• You are required to produce your certificate if requested by an inspector or a member 
of the Police. 

 
If you require any further information, please contact us on 09 301 0101 or email us at 

alcohol_licensing_central@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Carlo Vera 

On behalf of the Secretary 

Auckland District Licensing Committee 


